
From: p.burford1 p.burford1  

Sent: May 21, 2019 6:43 AM 

To: Laura Moy   

Subject: Del Duca Residential Development 

Dear Laura 

I fully support the proposed residential development of the Del Duca Property on the corner of North 

Talbot Road and 8th Concession. 

Thanks 

Perry Burford 

 


